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Having lived in Hadley Wood for many years and being members of the community the
green spaces within the area surrounded by the green belt is what attracted us to live there.

The Green Belt is here to protect and conserve the open spaces and it is not right to destroy
them which is against all climate change policies and are also there so that our future
generations can enjoy such areas.

Your proposed plans will destroy our landscape which is part of the established green belt
in an a Area of Special Character across three boroughs which is enjoyed by many people
walking, cycling, and conservation areas which will be lost to any housing developments.

These developments are not sustainable in Hadley Wood as there are few services, shops,
limited bus service and a small primary school. It would increase car traffic by new
residents resulting in higher air pollution and congestion in Barnet contrary to the
government's policies for cycling and walking.

It is a very flawed site selection, therefore please remove this proposed site allocation from
the next edition of the Local Plan thereby retaining the green belt status for the land.
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